The Conservative Synagogue
Of Fifth Avenue
invites you to a

Tu B’Shevat Seder

Sunday, February 9, 2020
6:00 pm

Join with us as we come together to learn, eat,
drink, observe the birthday of the trees,
celebrate the Seven Species and the fruits of the
Land of Israel with a Tu B’Shevat Seder.

It may be cold in New York but the first buds are
blooming in the Land of Israel.

Rsvp:
Csfallell@aol.com
212-929-6954 =




